University of Louisville Staff Senate



Committee Report Feb. 9, 2021

Members: Chair Kari Donahue, Vice-Chair Bonnie Dean,

Melissa Garrett, Kim Laun, Steven Lindsey, and Jennifer Stephens

The SHARE Committee continues to review applications independently upon submission and meet virtually via Microsoft Teams as needed.

Committee Activity:

- Committee has reviewed three (3) applications in January.
- Committee has reviewed one (1) application thus far in February.

Requests & Awards

- December 2021:
 - O Four Awards totaling \$5,690.66
- January 2021: Three (3) requests
 - One application declined; did not meet requirements of program for emergency relief funds
 - o Two Awards \$3,343.81
- February 2021: One (1) request
 - o Award totaling \$1,000.00

Ways to Donate to the SHARE program

- Payroll deduction
- Personal checks made payable to University of Louisville (SHARE in memo)
- Cash donations
- One-time or recurring credit card online gift
- Kroger Community Rewards (U of L Staff Senate S.H.A.R.E. Program)
- Fundraising events

Respectively Submitted, Kari Donahue